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Dear Families 
 
I hope you are all well. 

We have had another wonderful week at St. Augustine’s. I hope you all enjoy this bank holiday 
weekend. 

If you have any queries or concerns please catch me at the school gate at the     beginning or 
end of the school day or email me francesmoore@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 

Attendance w/c 29th April 2024 

Our Attendance target is 96%. This week we are 94% 

Well done to Year 1 Class who had the highest attendance of 99% 

The Lords Prayer 
As part of the Jubilee Year of Prayer in 2025, we have been asked to take part in a 
Diocesan Project. 
  
We are encouraged to explore, extend and excite our own prayer lives by focusing 
on prayer in new or varied ways.  One direction we are taking within our school 
communities is to consider more deeply a prayer with which we are really familiar, 
The Lord's Prayer, by hearing and praying this through all the languages available to 
us.  
  
We would love you to share a photo of you and your child/ren sharing The Lord’s 
Prayer together and sending it to: francesmoore@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk 
  
I really appreciate your support in this. 
 
You photo will form part of a very special display that will be sent to the Diocese of 

Nottingham. 

Congratulations 

We are delighted to announce that Mrs Bates has had a beautiful,  

healthy baby girl. Eilish Bates born 28.4.2024 weighing 8lb 1! Named 

after her granny. We can't wait to meet Eilish. 
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We can not wait! 

After School Maths and Science Club 

First exercising body and mind, counting in 2s, 56s and 10s, then looking  at science experiments 

(condensed air in the squeezed bottle had made the lid pop open) in maths and science after-

school club this week. Thank you Miss Kratus and Ms Burrows 

Reading Club 

Another brilliant early morning reading club. 



Fun in F2 

A busy and brilliant week in F2! 

Boccia 

An amazing afternoon with Boccia for KS2 at Harvey Hadden. 



Shrek the Musical 

Best afternoon ever! Thank you Nottingham Girls High we loved watching you perform Shrek! 

Tennis 

Mini Murrays and Super Serinas after school tennis club. A brilliant session run by tennis and 

sports teacher James Ockelford at Magdala Tennis Club. Thank you Hollygirt School pupils for 

playing with our Year 3 and 4 children. A great community link! 



OPAL 

This week we have had an informative assembly with great contributions from all classes as we 

discussed risk management. We know how to keep safe when we’re playing together. 

Even the teddies are loving their lunchtimes! 



We can not wait! 

 

Word of the Week: Example 

"Don't let anyone look down on you because you are young, but 
set an example for the believers in speech, in conduct, in love, in 

faith and in purity." 
Timothy 4:12 

Gospel Value of the Week: Service 

"For I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty and you 
gave me drink, I was a stranger and you welcomed me, I was na-
ked and you clothed me, I was sick and you visited me, I was in 

prison and you came to me. Truly I tell you, whatever you did for 
one of the least of these brothers and sisters of mine, you did for 

me."  
Matthew 25:35-40



F2 Curriculum Corner 

Hello – welcome back to the F2 Curriculum Corner. We finally had some lovely sunshine this week! As a 

result, we spent a lot of time outside this week – it has been so much fun! 

 

 

 

We started reading ‘My Mummy is a Train Driver’ in English and we are loving the story – it takes us on 

train journeys throughout the seasons across different parts of the country.   

Ask me:  

What are the four seasons we have throughout the year? 

Can you remember any of the job roles the driver meets on her journey?  

In Maths we have been working on consolidating our shape knowledge, as well as always practising our 

number bonds to 10.   

Ask me:  

To tell you all of the number bonds to 10!  

 

 

 

Next Week:  

Next week we will continue to work hard in F2 making all of our adults happy and proud as always. 

To help me:  

Read my reading book with me and make a note of it in my reading record. 

Count with me forwards and backwards (1-20).   



DIARY DATES 
Please keep this safe-New Dates Added 

Tuesday 4th June 2024 School Open for New Term 

Tuesday 4th-11th June 2024 Year 6 Bikeability 

Thursday 13th June 2024 Coffee Morning in School Hall 9am-10am 

Monday 17th June  2024 F2 Sports Day 1.30pm– 2.30pm 

Tuesday 18th June 2024 Drumba 

Wednesday 19th June 2024 • Year 1 and 2 Sports Day 9.45am-11.00am 

• Year 3 and 4 Sports Day 11.00am-12.30pm 

• Year 5 and 6 Sports Day 1.30pm-3.00pm 

Friday 21st June 2024 Summer Fayre  3.40-5.30pm 

Monday  1st-2nd July 2024 Year 2 Camping Trip  to Camp Redwood  

Wednesday 10th-12th July 2024 Year 6 Briars Residential Trip 

Tuesday 16th July 2024 Year 6 Performance 6pm in School Hall 

Wednesday 17th July 2024 INSET DAY 

Thursday 25th July 2024 Year 6 Leavers’ Mass at Church 10am 

Friday 26th July 2024 Last Day of School 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9.30am in School Hall 

Monday 29th July 2024 School Closed - Summer Holiday  

Wednesday 4th September 2024 School Opens - Start of New School Year 

Date  Event  

Friday 10th May 2024 Year 1 Assembly to parents 9.10am in school hall 

Monday 13th-16th May 2024 Year 6 SATS week 

Friday 17th May 2024 Year 6 Disco and Pizza day 

Thursday 23rd May 2024 St Augustine’s Feast Day: 

• Mass in Church at 10am 

• Ice-cream Van to visit school 

Monday 27th May 2024 School Closed for Half Term 

Monday 3rd June 2024 INSET Day 



Safeguarding at St Augustine’s 

Learning to Serve - Loving to Learn 

The governors and staff at St Augustine’s take seriously our responsibility to 

promote the welfare and safeguarding of all the children entrusted to our 

care.   

Mrs Moore and Mrs Bates are the designated teachers for Child Protection 

issues and will refer any serious concerns to Social Services. 

We will always do our best to work in partnership with parents.  We will      

liaise with Social Services and our Attendance Service in the best interests of 

the child. 

Who do you talk to in school about safeguarding concerns? 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mr N Edge 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs F Moore 

Designated Safeguarding Person 

Ms E Burrows 


